
Bill HB1171 is a harmful and dangerous bill because it eliminates protections for minor 

children and adults. It erases statutory rape law and age of consent. This bill is reckless 

and abusive in that it fails to set age distinctions and eliminates parental notification. I 

highly object to having my grandchildren subject to this horrendous and vile law. 

 


